
June Sixth
Nineteen Hundred and Fifty Three

Mrs. Adelaide C. Babcock 
Golden Spur
Waterford, Connecticut 

Dear Mrs. Babcock:

I am embarrassed that you have been inconvenienced. 
When Mr. Leiverant telephoned to me, at your kind suggestion, 
I made it clear to him that it was my practice to submit 
pieces of silver to Mr. Gebelein of Boston for his opinion.

   He agreed. I did not have an opportunity to see Mr. Gebelein 
until a few days ago. I am very sorry that there has been 
such delay.

May I ask you to give him the enclosed check?

I have purchased some interesting pieces of silver 
since my last purchase from you. If you are in Newport at 
any time, I will be very happy to show them to you.

With my best wishes,

Sincerely yours,
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